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Invitation to all Pflugerville citizens to come to the grand opening of the Stone Hill Dog Park on
Saturday, July 21, 2018.

The Parks and Recreation Department will host the ribbon cutting and grand opening of the Stone
Hill Dog Park located at 1124 Town Center Dr. on Saturday, July 21 from 9-11 am. Parks and
Recreation invites the Council and the public to join in the pfun. The event is during the celebration of
Parks and Recreation month and will feature activities for dogs and free snow cones for the first 50
attendees.

For more information, visit parks.pflugervilletx.gov.

Staff Recommendation
Presentation.

Drafter
Maggie Holman
Special Events Coordinator
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